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Dear Guests,

Thank you for your patronage of the Hotel Century Southern Tower.
A novel coronavirus has been detected in the city of Wuhan,

Hubei Province of China and the number of reported cases have
increased significantly over the past few weeks.

As a precautionary measure, our hotel staff may wear surgical masks
during operating hours.

Thank you very much for your kind understanding.

General Manager



